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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Pursuant to T.C.A. §6-51-108(b), the City Council of the City of Crossville, 

Tennessee, will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, March 9, 2021 at 5:50 p.m. 
in the Crossville City Hall located at 392 N. Main St. regarding the proposed 
annexation and plan of service for Tax Map 126, Parcels 23.00 & 23.01 (6.75 
acres) off of Lantana Road in Crossville, Tennessee. 
  
Copies of the annexation Plan of Service can be reviewed in the City Clerk’s 
Office at 392 N. Main St., Cumberland County Mayor’s Office at the Cumberland 
County Courthouse, and the office of William T. Ridley, Attorney at Law, 157 
Lantana Road during all business hours.  Property owners in the affected area, as 
well as interested citizens, are invited to attend and make comments regarding 
this report.

Valerie Hale, CMC
City Clerk Published 2/19/21
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